
  

 	

 

 	

 

Mid-week Dunecare 

 

 

DUNECARE     Wednesday 16 May 9.00 – 11.00 am 
 
Coastcare’s mid-week Dunecare kicks off this Wednesday from 9-11am in the Melaleuca 
Wetlands. 
Meet where the flags fly at the southern (James Street) entrance to the wetlands. 
We’ll be planting and weeding along the dunes and afterwards enjoy a cuppa and chat. 
 
New members are always 
welcomehttp://coochiemudloislandcoastcare.org.au/membership/.  

Please phone Graeme on 0413352511 with any query. 

 

 	

2018 Annual General Meeting  
 
Thanks to all turned out for the Coastcare’s 2018 AGM at the weekend 
 
The new management committee includes: 



 

President – Vivienne Roberts-Thomson 
Vice President – Chris Leonard 
Secretary – Lois Toop 
Treasurer – Phil Toop 
General Committee -  Bryan Dyball; Heather Smith; David Kemp and Graeme Roberts-
Thomson.  
 
Annual Reports will be circulated in the next week.   
 
In the meantime, if you have any queries please don’t hesitate to call Vivienne on 
0411226363 or Lois on 0408180630. 

 	

 


